

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School Bradmore Green

Old Coulsdon Surrey. CR5 1ED

Telephone: 01737-554789

email: office@ccofe.uk

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (Hons); MA

Dear Parents & Carers,

17th June 2024

Year 6 Leavers Service at Southwark Cathedral

We have been invited to attend the annual Year 6 Leavers Service for all church schools within the Southwark diocese. This is being held at 10.30am on Friday 12th July at Southwark Cathedral.

We will travel there and back by public transport, leaving and returning within the school day. There is no cost for this trip.

After the service, we plan to have our lunch by the river, and your child will have a school packed lunch prepared in advance. If you would prefer to provide your own, please let us know as soon as possible to ensure there is no waste. Please remember that packed lunches must be healthy – no fizzy drinks or sweets are allowed. The children should wear full school uniform, and please consider the weather conditions on the day. Your child should have an appropriate coat and, if the forecast is for sunny weather, sun lotion should be applied before coming to school.

We would be grateful if you would click on the Google link attached to this email to give consent for your child to attend.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Míss C Bennett

Year 6 Class Teacher









